

CHES Student Newsletter "The Weekly Tea"

AUGUST 9 - 13

IMPORTANT DATES AND DEADLINES

- Wednesday, August 18 Fall classes begin
- Wednesday, August 25 Last day to add or drop a fall course without a "W"
- Thursday, August 26 Registration opens for FALL 2 courses
- Monday, September 6 Labor Day (UA Closed)

ORDER CHES APPAREL



Support the CHES Council for Engagement and Outreach by ordering your very own CHES short-sleeve t-shirt or baseball cap! Comfort Colors styles are offered in a variety of colors and sizes. You can choose to have items shipped to you now or you can pick them up in HES Student Services, in 206 Doster Hall, when you arrive back on campus!

Visit the following link to place an order: https://ches-ceo.square.site/.

FALL 2021 INTERNSHIP WITH P.R.I.D.E. OF TUSCALOOSA



P.R.I.D.E. of Tuscaloosa is looking for interns for the fall semester. The Parents Resource Institute for Drug Education is dedicated to providing proven and effective drug prevention programming and strategies to the parents and youth in the West Alabama area.

For interested applicants, you may send your resume to corlinakpride20@gmail.com.

Visit their website to learn more information – <u>prideoftuscaloosa.org</u>.

UA ATHLETICS: NOW HIRING GUEST SERVICE TEAM MEMBERS FOR 2021 FOOTBALL SEASON



- Strong communication skills
- Ability to work with diverse populations
- Be able to calmly, clearly, and accurately communicate policies to guests
- Develop an understanding of Bryant-Denny Stadium layout
- Gain resume building job skills:
 - Interpersonal Skills
 - Communication
 - Customer Service
 - Problem Solving
- Opportunity to work with more sports within UA athletic department

For more information regarding this position, please email Cam Lazar at clazar@ia.ua.edu



EVENT MANAGEMENT

TIDE TOGETHER SUPPORT FUND

The Tide Together Student Support Fund is an assistance program administered through the Division of Student Life that provides students with access to short term financial help in times of need. Due to the current public health crisis, many students lack the financial resources needed to travel home, to find alternate housing arrangements, or to simply afford food. Some may even lack the technical and digital access to take classes online. The Tide Together Support Fund provides a lifeline for these students.

To learn more about the Tide Together Student Support Fund, please visit https://bamacares.sa.ua.edu/student-assistance/emergency-assistance/.

If you are interested in helping, please visit https://give.ua.edu/tidetogether.



ACADEMIC ADVISING

Do you need to be cleared to register for fall classes?

Please schedule an advising appointment by logging into our online scheduling system.

Please remember to check your Crimson e-mail often.

If you have advising questions, e-mail your assigned academic advisor directly or e-mail Student Services at hesstudentservices@ches.ua.edu.

Please visit our <u>website</u> for advising information related to specific majors.

College of Human Environmental Sciences

The University of Alabama, Box 870158, Tuscaloosa, AL 35487

For more information, contact hesstudentservices@ches.ua.edu.

Student Services | HES Student Services

College of Human Environmental Sciences

The University of Alabama

206 Doster Hall, Box 870158, Tuscaloosa, AL 35487

Phone 205-348-6150, Fax Number 205-348-3789

hesstudentservices@ches.ua.edu | http://ches.ua.edu

